Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Public Works,

Thank you for sending over the information regarding the proposed street project where are property, College Park is located. I spoke with Steve and he was able to give me some more details. I will not be able to attend tonight's meeting. However, I would like to voice my concern about the

\$40,000+ assessment. In my 20+years of doing business we have never had such a high assessment. I wonder if it might be better to hold off on this project due to material/labor costs being through the roof right now?

I understand that the piping is old and needs to be replaced but would like to see if there is anyway costs can be reduced?

I would also like to explore getting our own bids on any parts of the project where that is allowable. Also, are there any grants/programs, etc that we might be able to apply for to help with the potential cost?

Please keep me informed as you work your way through this process. Sincerely, Joanna

Get Outlook for iOS